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Date: 24.05.24

EYFS All of our F2 children!

Year 1 Maja, Esther, Liliana, Anna & 
Bartosz 

Year 2 Kenneth & Maja 

Year 3 Paul & Maris

Year 4 Alex & Dominik

Year 5 Miracle & Sara

Year 6 Joel & Yoana
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Mrs Mathews 

Deputy 
Safeguarding 

Lead 

The children had a fantastic time 
at the school disco last night.  
Thank you to Mr Hermann for 
being our DJ and to the children 
for choosing such a great 
selection of songs for the playlist. 
We raised a grand total of £535! 
This money will be used to buy 
new resources for our EYFS and 
playground markings. 
A special mention to the parents 
who volunteered to help out – 
thank you!





Year 4 have had a great time in science exploring the water cycle and all the 
different process involved.  In History, year 4 loved finding out about the Anglo-
Saxons including Sutton Hoo, even the strange artifacts found there!  Hockey was a 
huge hit with the children, passing, dribbling and then attacking! We also was lucky 
enough for the sun to appear. 
We are looking forward to swimming lesson starting after half term plus our school 
trip! 
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